
 

The Wee Friday Note  

Friday 5th May 2023 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Teddy Bears’ Picnic – Friday 5th May 

 

Our Teddy Bears' picnic on Friday 5th May celebrating King Charles' 

coronation was a great success! A huge thanks to Mr Irwin and the 

PSA Committee for organising our picnic break today and to all those 

who made such a great effort dressing up! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. King Charles III Coronation Bank Holiday – Monday 8th May 

 

School will be closed on Monday 8th May due to the Bank Holiday. School will reopen on 

Tuesday 9th May as normal. 

 
 

 

3. Sports Day – Friday 26th May @ 9:30am 

 

All pupils should come into school wearing sports clothes! They also need a bottle of water 

with them! The first race will begin at 9:30am. We are providing all the pupils with a special 

treat for break! 

 

 

 

“Never give up on what you really want to do.  The person with big dreams 

is more powerful than one with all the facts.” Albert Einstein 



 
 

*** IMPORTANT FUTURE DATES FOR YOUR DIARY / CALENDAR *** 
 

 

• Monday 8th May: Coronation of King Charles III - school closed  

 

• Thursday 18th May: 2023 Local Council Elections – school closed  

 

• Friday 26th May: Sports Day  

 

• Monday 29th May: Spring Bank Holiday – school closed 

 

• Tuesday 30th May: School closed for Staff Development Day 

 

• Wednesday 31st May – Friday 2nd June: P7 Residential trip to Castlewellan Castle 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 


